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The Board places a high priority on the importance of continuing education for its members, to 
improve their skills as members of a policy-making body; to expand their knowledge about 
trends, issues, and new ideas affecting the continued welfare of our local schools; and to deepen 
their insights into the nature of leadership in a modern democratic society. The central purpose of 
the program is to enhance the quality and effectiveness of public school governance in our 
community. 
 
School board members are encouraged to attend workshops presented by the state and national 
school boards associations. 
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